
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

16 March 2023 

Dear parent/ carer  

 

Masterclass Weekend 

I am are writing to inform of an exciting opportunity we would like offer to your son/ daughter.   

With only 29 working days to go before your child starts their all-important GCSEs, we would 
like to offer them the chance to attend targeted Masterclasses for Maths and Science. Our 
experiences of running such interventions in the past, have informed us of the huge benefit they 
can provide students, giving them the very best chance of reaching their potential.   

These Master Classes will take place at school over the weekend of Saturday 25 and Sunday 
26 March and will include a Domino’s Pizza lunch. In addition, each student that attends will 
receive their own ‘goody bag’.  

Students are not required to wear school uniform and should arrive at school, each day, by 
9.45am. If your child has transport issues getting to school, we may be able to arrange a mini 
bus pick up, from your home address. A schedule is detailed below: 

 

I would be very grateful if you would please complete the form here 

https://forms.office.com/e/gPHDYiPRZF , giving permission for your child to attend. If you have 
any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me via general@thehambleschool.co.uk  

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr R James 

Associate Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 

 Saturday 25 March Sunday 26 March 

Session 1 10.00 – 10.45am Maths Science 

Break 

Session 2 11.00 – 11.45am Maths Science 

Domino’s served at 11.50am, students are free to leave or stay for lunch, before departing 

https://forms.office.com/e/gPHDYiPRZF
mailto:general@thehambleschool.co.uk


If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


